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Alex Naoum <alex@alexanderpaul.edu>
Fri 5/22/2020 5:33 PM
To:  AllStudentsandStaff <AllStudentsandStaff@alexanderpaulinstitute.onmicrosoft.com>

Hello All,

I just wanted to give everyone an update on the HEERF Emergency Financial Aid Grants. 

Everyone who submi�ed an Emergency Financial Aid Grant Cer�fica�on that was included in the Part 1 distribu�on
has been sent their funds by their preferred method, either check or EFT. No further ac�on is needed on the part of
these students for the Part 2 distribu�on. 

Any students included in a Part 1 distribu�on who have not filled out the proper paperwork that wish to pursue
receiving their alloca�on should do so immediately. 

Students included in Part 2 who have not submi�ed their documents yet should do so as well. I will be checking
these documents later next week.

Due to my current workload, I am not able to answer individual ques�ons promptly, but I provided answers to
ques�ons in the documenta�on included at www.alexanderpaul.edu/heerf. 

Thank You,

-- 
Alex Naoum
Co-Founder
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